
To Whom it May Concern, 

 

Midas Gold Idaho's Stibnite Gold Project presents Idaho, particularly rural Idaho, with a huge 

economic and environmental opportunity. I am writing to encourage you to permit the project as 

quickly as possible. 

 

The old Stibnite mine site will likely never be cleaned up unless industry takes responsibility for 

those who came before them. Midas Gold plans to do just that. By mining the site, Midas Gold plans 

to restore the natural flow and gradient of the East Fork of the South Fork to reconnect historical 

spawning grounds. The company will repair blowout creek, permanently solving a source of massive 

sedimentation and habitat degradation. Plus, in reprocessing and repurposing millions of tons of 

spent ore and unconstrained tailings, Midas will safeguard water quality indefinitely. 

 

Each year, hundreds of tons of sediment continue to be dumped into the East Fork of the South Fork 

of the Salmon River and other waterways from Blowout Creek, impacting water quality and aquatic 

habitat. Midas Gold has a plan to fix these problems during construction. Unfortunately, if Midas 

Gold isn’t allowed to move forward with its plan, it is highly unlikely these critical improvements will 

ever happen.  

 

I think giving Midas the opportunity to make repairs and clean up the drainage will be a benefit to 

the region.  

 

I encourage the U.S. Forest Service to move the Stibnite Gold Project forward and adopt Alternative 

two as the preferred alternative. 

 

My best, 

 

Jesse Waylon Fay 

 

 

Name: Jesse Waylon Fay 


